
December 16, 2020 

 

 

I was asked to be an ESD board member by neighbors who are members. First of all, I 

consider it a privilege that they would trust me with the position.  Secondly, I find it a 

good way to become involved and to give a little of my time to help enhance our 

community.  And lastly, it puts me in closer relationships with the people I live around.  

In the 15 years that I’ve been here, I’ve found the people to be helpful and friendly, and 

believe this is a way to know them better. 

 

I have varied educational and work experience and hope I will be a positive addition to 

the board. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity. 

 

 

Mark Montgomery 

 


